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Re:  Raffle/Silent Auction Donation Request 

 

 

Dear Friend, 

 

I am contacting you on behalf of New Horizons Un-Limited (NHU), a Milwaukee-area non-profit organization that, since 

1994, has worked to improve the lives of our community members with disabilities in Southeastern Wisconsin.  

 

We are a grassroots organization that relies 100 percent on the support and generosity of community-minded 

individuals and companies, like yours!  For the past 24 years we have stood by our community members with 

disabilities as they strive to improve their lives through technology, training and lifelong learning.  

 

We have a fundraising event planned for 2021 and I am hoping that you are in a position to support our 

mission with a contribution to our event. 

 

Our 17
th

 Annual Benefit Golf Outing will be held the first week of June 2, 2021 at Hawk’s View Golf Club in Lake 

Geneva, Wisconsin and is host to more than 100 professionals from the Greater Milwaukee and Greater Chicago areas. 

We will hold a raffle/silent auction in conjunction with this event. 

 

Through your contribution you will be supporting access to one-on-one career mentoring and hands-on training, 

computer literacy and grants, advocacy, information and referral, and more. 

 

In recognition of your contribution, your company’s logo will be prominently featured in our digital donor 

presentation, which is seen by our event participants, and posted on our nationally accessed website –             

www.new-horizons.org.  We would also be happy to display any other promotional literature that you provide with 

your donation. 

 

Beyond this recognition however, you will be making an investment in the futures of our community members with 

disabilities!  Your contribution will support the making of future advocates, college students, professionals, and most 

importantly independent, confident citizens! 

 

I hope that we can count on you to contribute to the future success of our community members with disabilities!    

 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact the Event Manager, via e-mail, horizons@new-horizons.org, or via 

phone, (414) 299-0124. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

NHU Volunteer 

 

 

P.S. NHU is a 501(c) 3 non-profit organization (Tax Id No. 39-1808599). Your gift is tax-deductible. 

http://www.new-horizons.org/

